
6111 West 83rd Street    Little Rock, AR  72209    501.683.0085

December 16, 2021

Little Rock School District
Attn: Superintendent Michael Poore
810 W Markham
Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear Superintendent Michael Poore,

Exalt Academy of Southwest Little Rock amendment request date has been changed to January 
18, 2022 from our last communication with you earlier this month.  We respectfully notify you 
that the following amendment request has been submitted to the Arkansas Department of 
Education:

Exalt Academy has shown year over year enrollment increases since the beginning of 
operations, currently sitting at the cap of 540 students. In order to continue to broaden 
impact on the Southwest Little Rock community, Exalt Academy requests the enrollment 
cap move to 1080. This would be an incremental change adding 108 students to the cap 
every year for five years. 

If you would like to discuss this proposed amendment, I can be reached at 501-683-0085 or 
tlong@exaltacademies.org

Respectfully,

Christina J. Long
Superintendent
Exalt Academy of Southwest Little Rock

CC: Mr. Tim Johnston, Director, Public Charter Schools, Arkansas Department of 
Education
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